
Formal Complaint Concerning Non-

Transparent Healthcare Pricing Practices 

[Your Name] 

[Your Address] 

[City, State, Zip Code] 

[Email Address] 

[Phone Number] 

[Date] 

[Recipient's Name] 

[Company/Organization Name] 

[Address] 

[City, State, Zip Code] 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

I am writing to formally express my concerns regarding the non-transparent pricing practices I 

have encountered within your healthcare services. As a patient trying to manage my healthcare 

expenses effectively, I find the lack of clear pricing information to be both frustrating and 

concerning. 

During my recent experience with [specific service or treatment], I was unable to obtain a clear 

understanding of the costs involved, which left me unable to make informed decisions about my 

healthcare options. This lack of transparency not only affects my ability to budget for necessary 

services but also undermines my trust in your institution. 

I urge you to consider implementing clearer pricing policies and providing adequate information 

to patients upfront. Access to transparent pricing is crucial for patients' financial and emotional 

well-being, and it can greatly enhance the overall patient experience. 

Thank you for your attention to this important matter. I look forward to your prompt response 

and hope to see improvements in your pricing practices. 

Sincerely, 



[Your Name] 


